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ProjectDRIVE Study for Teens  
and Their Parents

What’s the purpose of the study?
The purpose of this project is to improve safe 
driving practices among teen drivers who have a 
traffic violation. This study will test the effects of 
in-vehicle driving feedback technology and parent 
communication training on improved parent-teen 
conversations as well as teens’ safe driving behaviors. 

Who can take part in this study?
Teen drivers and their parents if teens:
1. 	 Are 16- or 17-years-old
2. 	Received a moving traffic citation  
	 (e.g., speeding ticket) 

What will happen during the study?
A small device will be installed under the steering  
wheel of the teen’s car. The device can detect any unsafe 

driving behavior. Teens may receive feedback and/or 
parents may be asked to participate in a one-on-one 
training session. Some participants may not need to do 
any of these. Teens and parents will be asked to fill out 
three surveys over the course of the six-month study 
period and some will be invited to participate in an 
interview at the end of the study.

Visit redcap.nchri.org/surveys/  
and enter code KNXPLE7EW to  
see if you are eligible to participate.

Principal Investigator: Jingzhen (Ginger) Yang, PhD, MPH

For  more  information  or  to  enroll  your  teen,  contact  Archana Kaur at
 ProjectDRIVE@NationwideChildrens.org or at (614) 355-5852

up to $220 for participation in our study.

Will we be paid for the study?
Teens can receive up to $240 and parents can receive
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